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December 24th, 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

I am forwarding to you this letter from Henry Worcester, see what you can do with it. He wrote me a long letter in the summer and a certificate from the German Consul that the man is alright; but I did not reply to him then. Today I shall write to him saying that I have sent his letter to you ….

With kind regards,

B Roezl

PS How did the business with Eduard turn out ? ..the monkeys and birds…

I congratulate you to the beautiful Cattleya sanderiana, Baron Hruby visited me yesterday and paid his bill for the consignment of July 1881, but not the rest.

Office of Henry P. Worcester

Commission Merchant

Hardy’s Warf

Norfolk

Dear Sir, 

…I am in receipt of your letter..

I have in the meantime obtained good stocks of Trichopilia suavis, Laelia peduncularis, Cattleya intermedia, (the white mainly and a few Cattleya gigas…

Please instruct them to ship to care of Austin Baldwin & Co. in New York, unless they prefer to send to Young/Elliott & Co. as the former will henceforth be my agents, care of Mr. Raoux, whose address I gave in my last letter.

I shall be in a position to send many orchids next year. How low can you land Dendrobiums such as D. farmeri, densiflorum, …, thyrsiflorum, albo sanguineum, [Maren: many more but indecipherable] .
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